
 

Visiting Gansu, Ningxia and Inner Mongolia 

 

From 19 to 25 September 2012, delegates from 

HKQAA, including Dr Michael P. H. Lam, CEO, and 

Ms Bess Choi, Assistant Director (Corporate 

Finance), visited Gansu, Ningxia and Inner Mongolia. 

They exchanged with local charity and volunteer 

groups about their aid programmes for education and 

health care, and learned more about the livelihood of 

local communities in these places. Through 

supporting the development in poor areas, HKQAA 

hopes to promote the organisation’s values, such as 

social responsibility. 

探访甘肃、宁夏、内蒙古 

 

今年 9 月 19 至 25 日，本局总裁林宝兴

博士与财务助理总监蔡少芳小姐代表

本局，探访了甘肃、宁夏、内蒙古等地

区，与当地慈善团体及义工交流有关教

育和医疗的支援工作，加深了解当地民

情。本局希望透过支持贫困地区的发

展，让本局“社会责任”的共同价值观

得以宣扬。 

 

 

 


